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Department of Health 

Center for Health Development for Davao Region 

Southern Philippines Medical Center 
(Formerly known as Davao Medical Center) 

Davao City 
 
 
 
April 22, 2010 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
This letter serves a professional reference for Mr. Jered Buhayan whom I have known for 1 
month during his exposure in Intensive Care Unit 1 out of 6 months of training to different 
areas in Southern Philippines Medical Center (formerly known as Davao Medical Center). As 
a Critical Nurse Trainee, he demonstrated confidence and professional accountability and 
responsibility in his work. 
 
 
Mr. Buhayan has a lot of potentials to become an effective and competent nurse. If you have 
any questions with regards to him, you are very welcome to contact me. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Anne Murry F. Sia, RN 
Intensive Care Unit 1 – Head Nurse 
Southern Philippines Medical Center 
(Formerly known as Davao Medical Center)  
PRC License Number: 0323807 
Tel. no.: 227-2731 local 4305 
 


